FOR INFORMATION CALL

March 27, 2008

Ald. Tony Zielinski (414) 286-3769

MEDIA ADVISORY

Chief Edward Flynn To Appear At Bay View High School April 15

Ald. Tony Zielinski and the **Bay View Neighborhood Association** will welcome Milwaukee Police **Chief Edward Flynn** to an open community meeting at Bay View High School, 2751 S. Lenox St., from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. on **Tuesday, April 15, 2008**.

The meeting will be held in the school's auditorium.

Ald. Zielinski said the meeting will allow residents a unique opportunity to ask questions, share concerns and hear directly from the city's new chief. "Any time the public has the ear of the police chief, it's a great chance to ask questions directly and to listen to his fresh ideas on policing in the City of Milwaukee," Ald. Zielinski said.

WHAT: Meeting with Police Chief Flynn

WHEN: 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. Tuesday, April 15

WHERE: Bay View High School, 2751 S. Lenox St.

-30-